
A message from Rodney Doyle, 
SEMO General Manager:
 
SEMO will always ensure the electricity market is resilient 
and eȥective. This especially applies in
the the current COVID-19 crisis. During these unprecedented 
times, we will work with all stakeholders to sustain market 
operations. We have already engaged with market 
participants and generators.
We are also working with government departments and 
regulators in Ireland and Northern Ireland.

WWe have taken several precautionary steps - including 
working from home for non-core staȥ. This action is for the 
safety and well-being of all our team. It is also part of a 
package of robust measures that will sustain the ongoing 
operation of the electricity market.

With these contingency plans, SEMO will remain focused on 
mitigating the impact of COVID-19 on the electricity market.

ArArrangements for the upcoming T-4 Capacity Market Auction 
remain unchanged.

Thank you for your co-operation during these diȦcult times. 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch through our continued 
weekly participant calls, and logging queries at 
info@sem-o.com if you have any speciȪc concerns.

WWe're all in this together, and SEMO will do all we can for the 
greater good. Stay safe and stay well.


